
 

Sunnybrow Primary School 
Mrs S Binks Head Teacher 

 

Sunnybrow, Crook, Co. Durham, DL15 0LT 
Tel/ Fax: 01388 746413 

sunnybrow@durhamlearning.net 
Website - www.sunnybrowprimaryschool.org.uk 

Newsletter 
Issue No: 264   4th November 2015 
clos

Parents evening 

The date for parents evening has been 

changed to Tuesday 17th November. Miss 

Ball and Mrs Cooper will be sending 

appointment times out to you. If they are 

not suitable, please get in touch to re-

arrange. Miss Smith and Mr Stevens will 

be catching parents to make 

appointments with you. We are sorry for 

any inconvenience the change of date 

may have caused. 

 

Children in Need 

On Friday 13th 

November we will 

be taking part in 

fundraising for Children in Need. 

Children can come to school wearing 

something spotty for a donation of £1 

and biscuits will be on sale instead of 

tuck shop for 50p each. 

 

Young Carers 

We are starting to work towards gaining 

the Young Carers Charter in school. This 

is so we can support children who take on 

a caring role at home to ensure that their 

needs are met. If you are interested in 

working with us on this, please get in 

touch with Mrs Binks. 

 

Toddler Group 

Sure Start run a parent and child session 

in the school every Tuesday from 9:15 

until 10:45. All are welcome to attend. It 

has been great to see so many new faces 

attending the sessions. 

 

Fire Brigade 

The fire brigade have visited school to 

talk to KS2 children about firework and 

bonfire safety. We are hoping that they 

will remember the 

messages learned to keep 

them safe over the coming 

nights. 

 

Head Lice 

Please be aware that some parents have 

reported that their children have head 

lice. Could you please check your child’s 

hair and treat any lice that you find. If 

you would like further advice, we can give 

you the contact information for our 

school nurse. 

 

Lining up in the yard 

Just a quick reminder to allow the 

children to line up by themselves each 

morning and for them to be responsible 

for their own belongings. We have found 

that it is having a positive impact.
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Dates for the diary 

Friday 13th November                - Children in Need 

Tuesday 17th Nov                     - Parents evening 

Friday 27th Nov                       - School closed – teacher training day 

Thursday 3rd Dec                     - Class 3 Parents event  

Thursday 10th Dec                    - Christmas fayre 

Tuesday 15th Dec                     - Awards assembly 

Friday 18th Dec                       - Christmas Service 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 


